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[bookmark: _GoBack]Matasia and I taught together on February 28th covering meal planning. We both found out that we had planned for meal planning once we had arrived at Mrs. Haeberle’s classroom. We improvised by combining our materials together in just a couple minutes of planning and then went in and presented the material. The lesson went well overall. We were able to do a couple activities with the students, getting full class participation. We showed a powerpoint for visual aid as well, which aided the students in their learning process being able to hear the material vocalized, as well as, visually. We had them apply the information from our lesson at the end by having them plan a meal within a budget. This helped them be mindful of all aspects within meal planning, including: nutrition, budget, time, aesthetically pleasing, etc. I learned that the students really like having a powerpoint for visual display, but they are also very impatient, so having an activity to go along with the powerpoint can help keep them engaged in the material.
